
How intergovernmental representatives may attend sessions 
 
Only admitted intergovernmental organizations may be represented at sessions of the Convention 
bodies. Admitted intergovernmental organizations are notified of the date and venue of sessions by 
the secretariat. Following the procedures outlined in this notification, the head of the organization 
should communicate the names of the representatives to the secretariat. Upon registration at the 
sessions, these representatives will be issued with a badge allowing access to the conference facilities. 
 


